
ELECTION UPDATE:  In person absentee and curbside voting has begun at the Auditor’s Office-401 
Moorehead St. until June 4th   Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. Courthouse voting will be 
done in the downstairs of the Courthouse.  Please bring an ID.  We will try to limit it to only 4 people in 
the hallway at a time!  If there are excess voters, we will ask you to leave us your phone number and 
return to your vehicle until we call you. 

Since we have no idea of the volume of in person voting, we are asking the public to please be patient.   

Curbside Voting—If you are unable to come into the Courthouse to vote, park in the East parking lot @ 
the Sheriff’s Office entrance.  Call 712-364-2626.  Stay in your vehicle.  We will verify your registration 
and ask for your birthdate, Driver’s License or PIN number and address.   Have your ID available!  Again, 
please be patient!!   

Safe Voting by Mail!!  You can complete an absentee ballot request form and send it to our office.  Call 
our office if you need a form or download one from the SOS.Iowa.Gov website.  Monday, May 20th, 
2024, at 5 p.m. is the last day that you can request an absentee ballot to be mailed and the last day to 
pre-register to vote. Absentee voting in our office is available now through June 3rd, 2024, until 4:30 
p.m. to vote in person.  We will be open Saturday, June 1, 2024, 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  You can track your 
absentee ballot on VOTERREADY.Iowa.gov website. 

Returning voted ballots:  Make sure to sign in the yellow box on the return envelope and seal the 
envelope.  It must be signed and sealed to count the ballot!  Voted ballots can be brought to our office 
or mailed.  Mailed ballots must be received by Election Day, June 4th, 2024 prior to 8 a.m.  Any 
Questions—Please call—712-364-2626.   Thanks for exercising your Right to Vote!!!—Charlys Folk, Ida 
County Auditor  


